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        Who’s Who? 

               

       President              Vice President                Secretary                   Treasurer              Newsletter Editor 

      Paul Trendly    Richard (Dick) Magee   Bill McMenamy       Bob Ponte              Don Shelton  

      (636) 947-7051      (636) 723-2060           (314)974-6563         (314) 799-7145         (636)723-3220 home 

                      (314)570-7766 cell 

          Prez Sez 
We had quite a turnout at the last meeting and, did we have a lot of fun. We kept the business 

part of the meeting to a minimum.  Two of our new members (Darren and Emanuel Morris) had 

new airplanes and one of our professional pilots (Richard Jenkins) test flew their new models 

and trimmed them out.  They got quite a bit of time on the sticks.   

 

They were so excited and we, along with them, were too.  Man, what an exciting and fun time 

we all had.  One other thing, these two members added a lot to the meeting by not being to shy to 

ask a lot of questions.  Most of the other members chimed in and asked even more questions 

which made for a very educational meeting.   

 

Since I’ve been a member of this club this has been the hottest summer that I can remember.  

When it’s this hot it’s hard to have fun, so to beat the heat come out early and fly your electrics.  

Hope to see you at the next meeting (Aug 9
th)

, and join in on the fun. 

 

Paul (The R/C Nut) 

 

Meeting Schedule 

 Meeting Dates: 2012:   Aug 9, Sep 13, Oct 11, Nov 8, And Dec 13 

 Meeting Time:   7 to 9 pm 

  Meeting Location:  July thru Oct meetings are scheduled to be held at 

the flying field.  



 

 

    Meeting Minutes 
Meeting called to order July 12th at 7:11 pm by president Paul Trendley. 

 

Roll Call: 16 members present plus 2 new members. 

 

Field report: no report.  Treasures report: no report. 

 

Secretary report: motion to accept secretary report as printed in the  

newsletter, membership aye. 

 

Safety report: (Bob sent this in after the meeting.) Saints members, Hi.......Been fortunate to be 

able to fly several times during the week, that’s a plus.   

 I have seen one pilot flying in the proper area (pilot blocks) and another taking off and flying 

standing 20 feet behind the first pilot. This is a Safety Violation to stand behind another pilot. If 

another member is flying please take your plane onto the field and call out ON THE FIELD. 

Safety and courtesy.    Thanks ...your handsome safety officer. Bob Ponte 

 

Old business: none.            New business: none. 

 

Show and tell:  Darren Morris is building a Goldberg Mirage 550, wingspan, 54 inches. 

Clay Lincoln brought a Water Board by Stevens Aero. 

 

John Bouchillon gave a talk on an incident that happened to him.  His sailplane planted itself in 

the field and before he could get to it the LiPo battery began to smoke and melted the wings off 

the fuse. 

 

50/50: Emanuel Morris.   Attendance prize: Mark Gunn and Rich Jenkins. 

 

Motion to adjourn: membership aye 

 



SHOW AND TELL 

Clay Lincoln with his Water Board Boat 

 

News from the area. 
The following news from the area may be interesting to members.  

Details are on our website. 

 

Pekin RC Club Big Bird Fly In Sept. 16,2012 

 

Midwest Air Wing R/C Club Big Bird Fly-In Sept. 15-16 

Night flying on Saturday.  Electrics only – Any Size 

 

 

Check our Web Site regularly.  New things are put up on a regular basis 

as soon as the Web Master is informed.   If nobody informs, it just 

won’t be there.  If you have anything that should be there, send it to 

the WebMaster. 

 

The Saints Roster is current with the latest membership as of  

August 3, 2012.  We now have 64 members.  A new high 

 

http://www.saintsrc.com/
mailto:jbouchil@yahoo.com?subject=Roster%20information

